
SLT Minutes 

12.4.18 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:03 in room 100. 

 

Copies of the November minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

 

School Leadership will continue with its subcommittee structure this year. Each meeting, these 

four subcommittees will report to the at large group.  

• School Improvement Plan: No update. 

• Attendance Committee: Jamie Davis shared an update from the committee that our 

school’s Drop Out Prevention Plan to spend the $1,500 granted to our school was denied. 

The plan involved teachers participating in a book study around The Other Wes Moore. 
The committee will work on a revised plan and report back in January.  

• Climate Culture: This committee had no update to provide.   

• Mission, Vision and Core Values: This committee now has a staff approved Mission. They 

will now focus their efforts on a revised Vision.  

Dr. Seagraves encouraged all staff to provide their feedback on the proposed 2019-20 and 2020-21 

school calendars. You can access the proposed calendar here: Proposed Calendars. 

As follow-up to our November discussion, the SLT voted to add the 5 additional minutes 

beginning January 3 to first block only. This will allow our bells to remain the same the rest of the 

day. As a result of this change, daily announcements will be read the last 5 minutes of 1
st

 block to 

make use of this extra time. You can see this bell schedule here: SEHS Bell Schedules 

After departmental feedback, SLT decided to not explore the FLEX block idea any further.  

New Business 

Mrs. Rich shared that our school will undergo our accreditation in March. Our school needs to 

collect evidence of student-centered learning. She is requesting that each department submit two 

pieces of evidence to help with this accreditation process.  

 

Additionally, Mrs. Rich shared that we will have a “pep rally” Friday during 4
th

 block in which 

classes will stand in their nearby hallway while football players, cheerleaders and the band walk the 

halls.  

 

Mrs. Willis shared that she will be representing Southeast at the Superintendent’s Teacher 

Advisory Committee meeting on December 12. Please let her know if you have items she should 

share at this meeting.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

https://www.gcsnc.com/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=174&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=82695&PageID=1&fbclid=IwAR0IMF78ZRfyQiGv2elu1uW29mLiAkS99nGWc6WUuX4SvNW0YyNqFo-YTp8
https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/ETDnf0Rjdw9GrOZPM17RX2QB3YHhhD9jNY8UgeZHWgNuFQ?e=ZaSe3H


None 

 

The next meeting will be January 8 in room 100.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:30. 

 


